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Metropolitan King County Council

Transportation Committee
STAFF REPORT

	AGENDA ITEM:
	4
	
	PREPARED BY:
	Paul Carlson

	PROPOSED No.:
	2006-B0186
	
	              DATE:
	December 13, 2006


SUBJECT:  Briefing on the current condition of the South Park Bridge #3179 by the Road Services Division.
BACKGROUND:  The South Park Bridge is a regionally important county bridge over the Duwamish River in South King County.  The bridge is structurally deficient and must be replaced or closed within a few years.
The Road Services Division has identified a preferred alternative replacement option; because of its high cost, funding from the Regional Transportation Investment District (RTID) has been identified as an essential part of any financing package.
Today’s briefing will provide Committee members with a review of the bridge’s deficiencies, its regional importance, and the recently updated estimate of the replacement cost.  The presentation will be available at the meeting.
INVITED:
Linda Dougherty, Road Services Division Manager

Rick Brater, Road Services Division
